New Methods to Elect Caledon's Regional Councillors

May	13,	2025
-----	-----	------

Dear Mayor Groves and Councillors,

I am puzzled by the recent proposal to replace our "tri-ward" system for electing Regional Councillors with a "town-wide" voting system. Where did this idea originate? A careful review of our Town's website provided no explanation. There appeared to be no rational or justification for such a fundamental change. Why is there no explanatory information to support these changes? Is the current "tri-ward" system failing, or is the "town-wide" system significantly better?

Without any supporting information, I simply cannot endorse the new electoral system for Caledon. I urge Council to retain the existing system.

Sincerely yours,

David Sylvester

Caledon, Ontario